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18. March 2024

Traffic

Between Schulstraße and Dannenkamp // Pedestrian and cycle
traffic still possible
The fibre optic expansion in Biemenhorst will continue. According to the city of Bocholt, a
section of Birkenallee (between the streets "Auf dem Dannenkamp" and "Schulstraße") will
have to be closed for the duration of the Easter holidays.

For health and safety reasons, a full closure is unavoidable. However, affected residents
will still be able to pass through the area.

The section of Birkenallee will remain closed between Monday, 25 March and Friday, 5
April.

Section of Birkenallee closed during the holidays for fibre
optic expansion


